
Public Notice 
 

 
 
 
 

 
INVITATION 

 
Urban Development  

An evening of discussions on residents’ involvement  
 
The administration of the Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough invites you to an 
evening of information and discussions on citizen participation in urban planning. 
 
During the evening, different borough representatives will explain the obligations and procedures for 
public consultations, and present new methods that could be introduced. In addition, the approval 
process for a typical specific proposal case, and the operation of the Urban Planning Advisory 
Committee (CCU), will be explained. 
 
After the presentation, residents who attend the meeting will have a chance to ask questions and 
make suggestions concerning the consultation process. 
 
 
Date:  Wednesday, August 28, 2013 
Time:  7 p.m. 
Location: 6767, chemin de la Côte-des-Neiges 
  Montréal 
 
 
 
 
 
 


